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Discussions at the County Council have been dominated by announcements 
from Central Government about cuts in expenditure and a freeze on spending in 
other areas pending further work. In terms of cuts we have been told of over £5 
million in the current year and the freeze includes such work areas as the A14 
improvement and the hoped-for new railway station at Chesterton. We are 
waiting for further detailed information. 
 
The Highways Review Group I have been asked to sit on has met on a number 
of occasions and has given initial consideration to highways policy in general, the 
review of the Winter programme and the role and remit of Area Joint 
Committees. 
 
Environment and Sustainability Scrutiny Committee met to discuss work priorities 
for the coming year. Once again the need to consider the budget situation played 
a large part in discussions. I have suggested that we need to take a detailed look 
at some of our basic infrastructure in the County to see where there might be 
shortfalls in provision of water and energy services. 
 
The Neighbourhood Panel met at Stetchworth, with presentations regarding a 
proposed cycleway from Lode to Waterbeach and about caring for older people. 
 
I also attended a liaison meeting with teaching unions. 
 
Stagecoach has indicated that it will be making some amendments to bus 
timetables in late July following concerns raised with them. At the time of writing I 
do not have the full details. 
 
David Brown 
 


